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Dear Supporters, Partners, and Friends of Entojutu, 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the first quarter newsletter of 2024. We are 

delighted to have you join us on this impactful and innovative journey. As you delve into the 

updates from the fields from Entojutu Nigeria, we hope that your spirits will be uplifted. Your 

unwavering support and partnership in empowering rural communities in Africa are deeply 

appreciated. 

We are excited to present the latest developments from Entojutu because we recognize your 

support and how it has made our success in this quarter possible. This newsletter contains a 

summary of all our activities for the second quarter of the year and its available to download 

on our website. 
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Supporting Safe Childbirth in Iroko Community with HelpMum Africa 

We are proud to have facilitated the impactful work of HelpMum Africa in our community, 

contributing to the important goal of improving maternal and neonatal health outcomes.  

In partnership with the Aspire Coronation Trust Foundation, the HelpMum team visited Iroko 

community in Akinyele Local Government, Oyo State, to distribute HelpMum clean birth kits 

to pregnant women in the community. These kits contain essential, hygienic items that are 

crucial for safe deliveries, helping to reduce the risk of infections during childbirth. 

At Entojutu, we believe in the power of collaboration to bring about lasting change. This 

initiative is not just about distributing kits; it’s about working together to support the women 

and families in Iroko, ensuring they have access to the resources they need for safe and 

healthy births.  

By providing these kits, we are not only safeguarding the health of mothers and newborns, 

but also alleviating the financial burden of purchasing these essential items themselves. This 

is a step toward reducing healthcare disparities and promoting safer deliveries within 

underserved communities. 

We are grateful to HelpMum Africa and Aspire Coronation Trust Foundation for their 

commitment to this cause, and we look forward to continuing this journey of creating 

healthier, more resilient communities together. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Entojutu’s Commitment to Environmental Sanitation and Sustainability 

At Entojutu, our dedication to sustainability goes beyond innovative agricultural practices—it 

extends to our active role in maintaining a clean and healthy environment. Every week, we 

collect organic waste from local markets around us, transforming what could be harmful waste 

into valuable resources for sustainable agriculture. This initiative not only supports 

environmental sanitation but also contributes to improving local weather conditions, reducing 

the negative impact of waste accumulation. 

By incorporating organic waste into our operations, we align with our core mission and goals 

as an organization—promoting eco-friendly solutions that benefit both the environment and 

our community. The collected organic waste is processed and converted into Black Soldier Fly 

(BSF) larvae feed and nutrient-rich frass, which serves as a natural fertilizer. This process 

ensures that waste is recycled efficiently, driving our efforts toward a circular economy where 

waste is minimized, and valuable byproducts are used to boost food production. 

This weekly activity is an integral part of Entojutu's ongoing commitment to sustainability. By 

managing waste responsibly, we not only contribute to the health of our local environment but 

also ensure that our farming practices remain aligned with our broader goal of sustainable 

agriculture. We believe that these efforts are crucial for fostering long-term food security, 

environmental resilience, and the overall well-being of our communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear friends and supporters, 
We believe that real change can only happen through a concerted effort. Like the African 

proverb ‘it takes a village to raise a child’. We believe only through collaboration between 

partners can we build prosperous, climate resilient and environmentally friendly farming 

communities in Nigeria for a sustainable future. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for any support that helps us to continue our 

work. 

If you enjoyed reading this newsletter, please share this newsletter among your network of 

friends and associates. 

Warm regards, 

Adegbite Tobi and the entire Entojutu Team. 

 

Km 20-21, Ibadan - Oyo Express Way, Iroko, Ibadan, Oyo State, Nigeria. | Phone: 

+2348137898961 | Email: info@entojutu.org  https://www.linkedin.com/company/entojutu/  

https://www.instagram.com/entojutu?igsh=MXh2a21jNXdybWdnNA== 
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